
 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

CURRICULUM HEADLINES 

These are now available to view on our website: https://www.spjs.org/weekly-

curriculum-headlines.php 

 

CLUBS & TUTORING w/b 5th June 

Just a reminder that as some of our teachers are accompanying the Year 6 children 

on their residential trip during the week of 5th June, the following clubs will need 

to be cancelled: 

Netball club: Monday 5th & Wednesday 7th June 

Table Tennis: Wednesday 7th June 

As you already know, the following tutoring sessions are not happening this week: 

Tutoring with Miss Kelly: Tuesday 6th & Wednesday 7th June 

Tutoring with Miss Baldock: Monday 5th & Tuesday 6th June 

 

COMMUNICATION FROM SCHOOL 

There has recently been some confusion with emails/letters which have been sent 

out on Parentpay and then shared on class Whatsapp groups. We would appreciate it 

if you did not share emails/letters that you have received as sometimes 

communication is intended only for specific parents or specific classes and may not 

be relevant to everyone. We will make sure that everyone who needs to be made 

aware of an event receives the necessary communication. Thank you for your 

understanding. 

 

DAILY MILE ART COMPETITION 

Please take time to go the Honeywood museum if you would like to see the entries 

to the Daily Mile art competition. It is open from Thursday 25th May – 17th June 

10-5pm on Thursdays-Saturdays only. 

 

END OF THE SCHOOL DAY 

Please can I remind all parents that children should not be playing on any apparatus 

or in the green quiet area at the end of the school day. We have seen many young 

children on the play apparatus and exercise equipment. Thank you for your co-

operation. 

 



SUNNY WEATHER 

Please can you all ensure that your child puts on sun-cream before coming to school 

when the weather is getting warmer. Also, please ensure that your child has a 

named water bottle in school each day. 

 

SCHOOL UNIFORM 

Although we are approaching the last half of term, please can you ensure that your 

child comes to school wearing the full school uniform/PE kit on the selected days to 

ensure they are demonstrating their Sense of Pride. 

Please can you also name school uniform, particularly shoes and sweatshirts so that 

we can return them when found. 

 

PTA LEAFLET: SUMMER FAIR 

Please see the attached poster sharing details about the summer fair and 

donations. 

Friday 9th June will be a non-uniform day in return for a donations of 

sweets/chocolate multi-packs. 

 

Hope you have a wonderful half term. 

 

SPJS 


